
Dear Oregon legislators, 
 
Please support the National Popular Vote. The electoral college system no longer works for 
Oregon and for America. Let's get leaders, whether Democrat, Republican, or Independent  into 
office who are supported by the majority of Americans. This would help restore trust in our 
government. Thanks for considering this. 
 
Linda West, voter 
plum1west@hotmail.com 
 
zip code: 97301 
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